

Full name:

1. Read and write T(true) or F (false)



Last weekend, Toby and his family visited their grandparents' farm. There were lots of animals there. They saw a duck swimming in the pond. A cute sheep was eating near the pond. Their grandfather was riding a horse. Their grandmother was collecting the eggs in the garden. Toby likes cows, so he was happy to see the cow. He also learned how to ride a horse. Max didn't like seeing the sheep, he was scared of them.

1. Tom went to his grandparents' farm last weekend with his friends.....
2. The duck was swimming.
3. Tobe learned how to ride a cow.
4. Max hated the sheep because they were scary.
5. There were many animals at the farm.

2. Read and complete the sentences

Then they went back to the house. They were very surprised because they saw a dog running after some mice. Nearby, a cat was playing with the fish and the turtles. Joe liked mice and Max liked fish. Amy wanted to see the monkeys, but there weren't any on the farm. So they went to the zoo. Amy was happy to see the monkeys. Toby started crying because there was a spider on his T-shirt. That was a great weekend.

1. The dog was _____ after the mice.
2. The cat was playing with the fish and _____.
3. They did not see _____ on the farm so they went to the zoo.
4. Toby saw a _____ on his T-shirt and he started crying.

3. Read and writing the missing word

- a) Is the duck swimming? Yes,
- b) What is the horse ? It's jumping.
- c) you like mice? Yes, I do.
- d) Does your sister like frogs? No, she
- f) What animals does Lucy like? Shehorses.
- g) do you want to see? I want to see the spiders.
- h) Does your brother want to see bears?..... , he does.
- i) Is there a crocodile in the zoo? Yes,
- j)zebras are there in the zoo? There is a zebra in the zoo.
- k) Are there giraffes in the zoo? No,
- l) Where does a dog live? A dog in a house.
- m) Where does a monkey live? A monkey lives in a
- n)the horse live on a farm? Yes, it does.

4.Circle the odd one out.

- | | | | | |
|-----|---------------|--------------|------------------|--------------|
| 1) | a) goat | b) giraffe | c) crocodile | d) river |
| 2) | a) swim | b) run | c) jump | d) zebra |
| 3) | a) farm | b) jungle | c) water buffalo | d) cave |
| 4) | a) How many | b) Do | c) What | d) Where |
| 5) | a) monkey | b) goat | c) lion | d) soccer |
| 6) | a) park | b) summer | c) zoo | d)playground |
| 7) | a) basketball | b) badminton | c) volleyball | d) jump |
| 8) | a) March | b) Sunday | c) September | d) July |
| 9) | a) fly | b) eat | c) walk | d) small |
| 10) | a) This | b) am | c) is | d) are |

5. Look, read, and answer these questions.

	a) Where does a water buffalo live?	
	b) What is the duck doing?	
	c) Is the cow swimming ?	
	d) What animals does Jenny like?	
	f) What does Peter want to see?	
	g) Is there a giraffe in the zoo?	
	h) Are there elephants in the zoo?	
	i) Where does a bat live?	
	j) How many tigers are there in the zoo?	